
Hello, Beth, our farm will have a little booth in the "Farmers Market"  
in the capitol today, March 19. Please visit us and see veggie starts from some of the Willamette Valley 
seeds which could be destroyed by the promiscous pollen of canola! 
 
The testimony I sent to the Oregon Department of Agriculture is attached. I wish they had paid attention 
 
Anne Berblinger 
Gales Meadow Farm 
Gales Creek, Oregon 
www.galesmeadow.com 

 

http://www.galesmeadow.com/

